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Re:  AGi/LT 
 
15 September 2022 
 
 
Dear parents 

 

It has been a positive start to the term and it is lovely to be back to even more day-to-day normality than 
we have had for a few years, in spite of society’s sadness at the death of Queen Elizabeth II, which the 
students have dealt with well. 
 

I would like to thank you for your support in ensuring your children’s uniform meets our expectations and 
for encouraging their positive approach to their learning - reflected in the 5600+ rewards points, which 
have already been issued to students. 
 

As we begin to implement a new behaviour policy (reflecting the new Government changes to behaviour 
expectations), I want to make you aware that for the next few weeks detention sessions will be run after 
school every day of the week. Should your child be issued a C3 or C4 after school detention, you will 
receive advanced notice the day before the detention. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to encourage the children to work hard, be kind and 
smile. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Gibbins 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@smithdonhigh.org.uk

